
October 16, 2021, Resident Meeting 

The meeting featured Nik Patel the City of Sarasota’s who recently was named City Engineer. Nik 

covered a multitude of projects both on the barrier islands and throughout the City. He was joined by 

Camden Mills the City’s Capital Projects Engineer responsible for the beach. Camden updated us on 

several projects both short term and longer term regarding the beach. 

Their presentations will be available on our website as will the business minutes from this meeting. 

Please check back periodically for that updated information. 

 

 


